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COVID case in Bloomingdale 

 

 

Marklund Philip Center (MPC), Bloomingdale 

A direct care employee at MPC tested positive yesterday after outbreak testing. 
This person is currently asymptomatic and had been onsite during the 48-hour pre-
infectious period.  Facility-wide testing was completed yesterday. 

This moves MPC’s outbreak date to 3/4/23.  

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

GILBERT FONGER, President & CEO, 

630-593-5476 or gfonger@marklund.org 
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